
Public Notice

The City of Houston (City), through its Housing and Community
Development Department (HCDD), is proposing to allocate up
to $15,850,000.00 of HOME Investment Partnerships - American
Rescue Plan (HOME-ARP) funds to the Houston Area Women's
Center to build a temporary supportive housing development.
HCDD is also proposing to allocate up to $6,700,000.00 in HOME-
ARP funds to Covenant House Texas for the redevelopment of their
Building for Life campus located at 1111 Lovett Boulevard in City
Council District C.

Thepublichasthirty(30)daystocommentontheseitems.Thethirty-
day period extends from Friday, August 19, 2022 through Sunday,
September 18, 2022. For additional information on these items,
contact Kennisha London at (832) 394-6197. Written comments can
be submitted by email to Kennisha.London@houstontx.gov. Upon
completion of the fifteen-day public comment period, HCDD will
take these items to City Council.

For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or
landlord/tenant relations, please contact Yolanda Guess-
Jeffries at (832) 394-6200 ext 5. For more information about
HCDD and its programs, please access HCDD's website at
www.houstontx.gov/housing.


